17/1/11
To Travis;

In reference to your advertisement on Seek on the 17th of January 2011, I would like to forward my application for the position of “Computer Technician”.

I believe that I would be the right person for the job because I have a passion for IT. I believe I can engage and understand the process of problem solving by showing a level of understanding that only would be found in a person that has a  devotional drive for the industry. My drive is to learn how to engage  with a program and get the maximum outcome. I have completed Certificates II and III in Information Technology and have a great understanding of testing computer systems to see if they are functioning as they should. I also enjoy problem solving in computers and trying to determine what the problem might be as well as repairing the fault. I believe that I am the right person for this job and will be an asset to your organization and team.
Thank you for your time and consideration. I have enclosed a copy of my resume and look forward to meeting you and providing further information in an interview. I can be contacted at anytime on my home number, which is (07) 47746318 or my mobile 0435031042.

Yours sincerely, 

Duane Hillier

Duane Hillier

Enc. 

